
I have been hosting through AIRBNB for about two years. We made the decision to try this because we 

felt there was a need for alternative places to stay and work in the Mansfield area. 

 Since that time, we have hosted people from all over the United States. Many are coming here for 

work, events within the Mansfield area and visiting of friends and family. 

 In our quest house, we have placed brochures and literature promoting Mansfield, restaurants, and 

events. During these two years, quests have left us many written testimonials about their fun and 

pleasant stay in Mansfield. 

 We encourage the House Committee to continue to allow for these opportunities to continue and at 

the same time promoting Mansfield and related commerce. 

  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Rani Mullins 


